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SUBJECT:  Uniface Upgrade  

 
Overview: 
The Florida Driver License Information System (FDLIS) and the Florida Real-time Vehicle Information 
System (FRVIS) applications are currently utilizing Uniface version 9.6.04. This version of Uniface is not 
certified to run in a Windows 10 environment and must be upgraded to Uniface 9.6.08.  

This upgrade to Uniface 9.6.08 will provide the support that is needed for the FDLIS and FRVIS 
applications to run in the Windows 7 and Windows 10 environments. 

Implementation: 
The implementation of Uniface 9.6.08 will occur statewide on June 2, 2017 at 7 p.m. We will pilot this 
implementation at selected field offices on May 19, 2017 at 7 p.m.  

Users of FDLIS will not notice anything different after the upgrade; however FRVIS users may notice that 
the version number of the application has changed.  

Successful implementation of Uniface 9.6.08 will result in the following: 

 Modernization of our service delivery systems and processes 

 Improved and increased efficiency that enhances 
internal and external service delivery 
 

If you experience any technical issues with this upgrade, please contact TAC at TAC@flhsmv.gov 
or (850) 617-3801.  
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